
 
On behalf of Mr. Ömer TOPRAK, Acting President of TurkStat, I would like to  
mention that the discussion paper prepared by the Statistics Canada is  
believed to be very beneficial for the statistical offices since it would  
provide the the basic principles of quality for the statistical activities.  
Furthermore, in case that this framework would include quality indicators,  
it would be a guidebook for the national statistical offices. 
 
 
Since the studies for quality framework in our Institute have gained  
acceleration in recent years, I regret to inform you that there is not a  
comprehensive report on this issue which could contribute to this study. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Buket AKGÜN 
Acting Head of Foreign Relations Department 
Turkish Statistical Institute 
 


